HOMEWORK CLUB GLENROY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers,

Glenroy West Primary school Homework Club has procedures in place to ensure safety of all children at all times. You must book a place for your child via CompassTix https://compasstix.com/e/g3rofhp304

[bookmark: _GoBack]Once you purchase a ticket, your child is able to attend all year.

Please read carefully and answer ALL questions on the booking form.
 
If your child will be attending Homework Club, you are required to give us permission:
· to let them walk home on their own 
· attend Before and After School Care – your child must be registered to attend (fees apply)  
If you are collecting children, you are now required to enter the building and sign them out. Children will not be released from Homework Club to look for their parents in the yard or in cars.

The Homework Club will operate each Monday at 3.20 - 4.00pm for students in Years 3 to 6 only and starting 8th February. It will be run by Maureen Luke and Emma Silveira. 

Students can bring their own snacks to the Homework Club.

Thank you.
Kind regards


Anne Kyriacou
Assistant Principal

